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Dear Planning Inspectorate
This urgently needs to be re-examined as there appears to be no substantial change to the earlier and widely
criticised ( including by the Secretary of State) plans - no reappraisal of costs, alternatives or indeed inclusion of
ever more pressing environmental concerns, there are better routes available that would bypass this site and
thereby protect the integrity of the ancient landscape for generations to come.

Yours

Jason Glen

Sent from my iPhone




